
Week 6 Meeting Minutes 
All group members attended 
 
   This week the team have had an online discussion because week 6 was the week of midterms, 
and we actually have done a class meeting. So the team instead worked online of generating 
some more ideas to fulfill each one of u’s tasks. Most of this meeting was focusing on how 
should we start our first draft of the final report. Some of the group members started working 
on the report, and within that time, we asked each other’s questions that we needed an 
answers for. Some of those questions were needed to be asked to the Dr. Sarah because they 
were regarding the report. And the question was, “Do we have to set our final decision on the 
design and thereafter we cannot change?” the answer from Dr. Sarah was “No because it will 
be fine.” 


